From: Em Manchee

Sent: 14 May 2023 12:34

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/2023/0017 - Land at Tilekiln Green, Stansted, Great
Hallingbury

Objections.

Re:- Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/2023/0017 - Land at Tilekiln Green, Stansted, Great
Hallingbury

With reference to the above application for planning approval | once again strongly object to this
proposal.

| am an Uttlesford resident of Great Hallingbury who uses the B1256 on a daily basis to access
nearby towns, infrastructure, schools and carry out activities of daily living.

| live very close to the proposed site, the road is already very congested during certain periods
during the day. | have children, who walk up this road and this would pose an even higher risk then
there already is considering there is no footpath. My children are late to school most morning as the
traffic on this road in the mornings are very unpredictable, sometimes with tailbacks that last for
quite some duration and this would just exacerbate the situation. | also believe it would have a
negative impact on the environment. This is residential area and quite honestly | am surprised that
such a proposal would even be considered.

| must say, | fail to understand after two already rejected applications, why are they being allowed to
submit yet another application, there should be rules in place to stop this. No should mean no.

Reem Manchee






